
On Tue, Feb 8, 2022 at 7:56 PM Kalynn Lee <klee@usd434.us> wrote: 
 
Mrs. Testa, 
 
Due to some recent changes in my life, My fiance and I will be moving to Texas this 
summer. With this, I will not be able to come back to Carbondale Attendance center in 
the Fall of 2022. I have greatly enjoyed my time in this district. I will always appreciate 
the experiences and support this school has given me as a first-year teacher. I am very 
sad to go but wish you all the best of luck in the future.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kalynn Lee 
 


